D01/2565

Prince of Songkla University, Phuket Campus Announcement
Subject: Protective Measures to Prevent the Spread of Coronavirus Disease 2019

(COVID-19)

To comply with the policy of the Thai eovernment in order to reduce the risk of
a new wave of Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19) outbreak, PSU Phuket would like to adjust

the teaching and learning activities, and the staff working guidelines as follows:

1. The start of the 2nd semester remains on 4 January 2022; however, all cnsite
classes from 4-14 January will be changed to online. Onsite classes will resume from 17 January
2022 onward.

2. The Antigen Test Kit (ATK) swab tests on January 3 - 4, 2022 remain as
scheduled. The next ATK tests shall be conducted on 15-16 January 2022, Further details will
be announced later.

3. The supervisors in all faculties/departments on campus shall modify the work
schedule to rotate the personnel working in the office (WFH 509) as necessary and assign the

tasks accordingly to fulfill the normal duties.

Please be informed and act accardinely.

Announced on January 3, 2022

(signed) Pun Thonechumnum
{(Assoc. Prof. Pun Thonechumnum, Ph.D.)
Vice President for PSU Phuket Campus



